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 INSECTO-MIST

INSECTICIDE COMMERCIAL

Metered pressurized spray

Kills flies, mosquitoes gnats

Barns - Poultry Houses - Piggeries

 GUARANTEE:
PYRETHRIN             1.8%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE    10.8%

REGISTRATION NO. 20404 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT 

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION

WARNING

FLAMMABLE     EXPLOSIVE

180 g

INSECTO ENR.
300 rue Chapleau, suite 101
Saint-Hyacinthe J2S 6V9

INSECTO-MIST

INSECTO-MIST insecticide is designed for use in Automatic 
Dispensers and releases a metered dose of 55 mg of insecticide at
15 minute intervals.  FOR THE CONTROL OF FLIES, MOSQUITOES,
GNATS, AND DROSOPHILA IN RESTAURANTS, FOOD PROCESSING PLANTS,
MEAT PROCESSING PLANTS, HOSPITALS, DAIRIES, HORSE STABLES, COW
BARNS, POULTRY HOUSES AND OTHER AREAS OF AT LEAST 170 M3 OF FREE
FLOW AIR SPACE, WHERE THESE FLYING INSECTS ARE AN ANNOYANCE.

DIRECTIONS: AUTOMATIC DISPENSER. Each dispenser is designed to
protect an area up to 170 cubic metres for up to 30 days.  Remove
protective cap from top of can and carefully place can in the



Automatic Dispenser.  Suspend dispenser 2 metres from floor at a
point where air flow will carry insecticide throughout the area. 
Do not install directly over food or food packaging surfaces.

CAUTION:  In meat packing plants, spray only when plant is not in
operation.  No exposed meat products, ingredients or packaging
materials to be left in room.  Cover handling equipment.  Any
treated surface that may contact meat food products should be
washed and rinsed thoroughly with potable water after spraying
and before re-use for processing.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure. Do not expose to temperature above 50 'C.  Do not
puncture or incinerate. Remove bird cages and cover fish bowls
while areas are being treated. Do not use close to varnished, or
polished plastic surfaces.  Do not contaminate food, feed, or
water troughs. Avoid contact with skin and inhalation  of spray
mist.  Wash after using. Do not contaminate any body of water. 
Do not use in nurseries or rooms where infants, ill or aged
persons are confined.

FIRST AID: In case of contact with eyes or skin, flush with
water. If irritation persists, seek medical attention. If
accidently swallowed, call a physician or poison control centre.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure. Dispose of empty container in accordance with
provincial requirements. For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not



liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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